



12-15-16

ATTENTION HORSE JUDGING PROJECT MEMBERS

Please see attached for a Horse Project and Horse Judging Introduction to be held in Oldham County (Vega) on Thursday, December 29th. Please make plans to RSVP before December 22 if you would like to go. Dallam County 4-Hers who are interested in attending may contact Shad Maness to coordinate rides, etc.

***Dallam County Horse Judging Practices will begin in January. Please let Shad Maness know if you are interested in judging horses. The District Horse Judging Contest will take place in April, 2017.

***NEW PROJECT - ROBOTICS

Planning Meeting

Thursday, January 12th

5:45pm

Dallam & Hartley County Extension Office, Dalhart



We need project leaders! Interested 4-Hers and their parents are welcome to attend the meeting. If your 4-Her is interested in robotics, we hope to see you on Thursday, January 12.

***Bi-COUNTY STOCK SHOW IS ABOUT A MONTH AWAY!

Please see attached for the general rules as well as the schedule.

CLOTHING AND TEXTILES PROJECT PLANNING

Monday, January 9th

6:00pm

Dallam & Hartley County Extension Office, Dalhart

NEED PECANS FOR YOUR HOLIDAY BAKING???

We only have a few bags of pecans left over from the fall fundraiser. If you need pecans or walnuts, please stop by at your earliest convenience.

Dallam & Hartley Counties
Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service
401 Denrock, Dalhart, TX 79022
Tel. 806.244.4434 | Fax. 806.244.7434 | dallam@aq.tamu.edu





BI-COUNTY STOCK SHOW T-SHIRTS ON SALE NOW



Stop by our office to purchase your t-shirt! They are \$15.00 each!\

COLLECTING FABRIC FOR PILLOWCASES

The Dallam County 4-H Clubs are collecting 1 yd. pieces of fabric that would be suitable for pillowcases for children of all ages, boy or girl. We also need volunteers to make the pillowcases. You may drop your fabric off at the Extension Office. Please let us know if you are interested in constructing! Our office will hold construction workshops after school on Thursday and Friday, January 12 & 13 from 3:30-5:30pm. We will also construct pillowcases at 10am on Saturday, January 14. We need about 45 pillowcases by February 1 for CASA kids and the pillowcases will be included with Valentines.

Bi-County Stock Show is just around the corner (January 19-21, 2017) and it is **Dallam County's** turn to conduct the concession stand. This is a major fundraiser and you only have an opportunity to participate in this every 2 years as you alternate with Hartley Co. We need each Dallam Co. 4-H Family to sign up and assist with a shift or two. Go to the following link and proceed from there.

http://signup.com/go/9fTLRm



Wishing you and yours the best holiday season! No more Newsblast until 2017 - be watching for more information then! Happy Holidays!

Janet Harrison

Program Assistant
Dallam & Hartley Counties
401 Denrock, Dalhart, TX 79022
Janet.Harrison@ag.tamu.edu

phone: 806-244-4434 fax: 806-244-7434







UNSUBSCRIBE: To unsubscribe from Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Dallam & Hartley County's distribution list please reply back with UNSUBSCRIBE in the Subject Line.